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Department of Education \ P /' -
Region XI 2, -~
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY %mm
Digos City
Office of the City Schools Division Tel. No. (082) 553-8375; 553-8376; 553-8396

Superintendent

Division Memorandum No. @23 , 8. 2017

TO CID Chief
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
(Including Annexes and Extensions)
FROM WINNIE B. BATOON, EdD
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
For and in the absence of the Schools Division Superintendent:
-t
FRANCIS JUDE D. ALC RAS
Administrative Officer V
Office-In-Charge
SUBJECT : Conduct of “Reorientation of Principals on RPMS and
Revisiting of Targets in [PCR”
DATE September 7, 2017

1. The field is hereby informed of the conduct of the “Reorientation of Principals on RPMS
and Revisiting of Targets in IPCR” at My Place, Del Pilar-Gomez St., Digos City on
September 12, 2017.

2. The participants of the said activity are the school heads of both elementary and
secondary schools including annexes and extensions, the CID Chief and the Public
Schools District Supervisors.

3. School Heads are expected to bring with them a copy of their current IPCR, and a copy of
the monitoring tool used by the PSDSs in monitoring the curriculum and the
implementation of DepEd PAPs.

4. Travel, meal and other incidental expenses to be incurred by the participants relative to
their attendance to such activity shall be charged against local funds subject to the usual
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

5. For compliance.
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Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION e
Region XI R
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY oy

Digos City

Office of the City Schools Division Tel. No. (082) 553-8375; 553-8376; 553-4396
Superintendent

September 4, 2017
WINNIE E. BATOON, EdD
Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Sir:

This is to seek approval from your good office for the postponement of the conduc of the
"Reorientation of Principals on RPMS and Revisiting of Targets in IPCRF” from Septe-nber 6,
2017 to September 12, 2017 on reasons that other principals are affected with the sche-dule on
Installation of School Heads in some schools.

Your kind consideration to this concern will highly be appreciated.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,
AUGDAUG, Ed.D W /
Implementation Division

Copy fumished: Yo 2T

VICENTE C. LABURADA
BAC Chairman
DepEd, Digos City Division
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